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Dear Committee Members,

My name is Ava Grieco. I've lived on Wood Street my whole life, and I’m writing because I
don’t support the 8-unit building being planned at 96 Wood Street.

Our street has always felt like a real community. It’s quiet, safe, and full of families who know
each other. Putting a big rental building in the middle of this street just doesn’t feel right. It
would completely change what it’s like to live here.

We already have some apartment-style buildings in the area, but they were built a long time
ago with space and planning. This one is way too much for such a small lot, and it feels like
it’s just being forced in.

I’ve seen how bad the parking is already — sometimes it’s hard to find a spot, and people park
too close to driveways. If this goes through, that problem will only get worse.

Also, the person who owns this house didn’t even take care of it properly before. They were
fined for not clearing their sidewalk this winter. That says a lot.

I love this neighborhood. It’s been a great place to grow up. I hope you listen to the people
who live here and say no to this project.

Sincerely,

Ava Grieco





